
 

 
 
Ref:  California Proposition 65 applicability to Vulcan products 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
The California Safe Drinking Water & Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, commonly referred to as 
California Proposition 65 or simply Prop 65, requires some manufacturers to provide customers 
with notification about chemicals in the products they purchase.  The Proposition 65 
requirements were recently updated effective August 30, 2018.   

Vulcan has evaluated Proposition 65’s requirements and states that, to the best of our 
knowledge and with the exception of one particular leaded product discussed below, the 
products that Vulcan supplies are in compliance with Proposition 65, and reasonably 
anticipated use of these products is not expected to result in exposure to any Proposition 65 
chemicals that would require a Proposition 65 warning.   

Vulcan does manufacture a 12L14 Leaded cold drawn bar and it is our intention to supply a 
Proposition 65 warning for this product if it is purchased with the intention of being shipped to 
California. 

A statement regarding the Proposition 65 regulations can also be found in Section 15 
(Regulatory Information) of each product’s SDS under State Regulations.  
 
If you have any questions regarding products produced by Vulcan, please contact your sales 
representative.  We certainly value your business.   
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